Sent: 07 March 2019 10:10
To: Threadgold, Nigel
Subject: RE: LoBEG Notes 10.01.19

Dear Nigel
| have seen so many things which doesn’t auger well for LoBEG.

It is time for us to move away from - and -They are not employees of a council they are purely working for
LoBEG paid through by council.

LoBEG will dig their own grave.

Kind regards

Gana Natkunan
Team Leader





